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Notes: 

We have two pots of restricted monies for this financial year. 

• One pot for £55,000 for a refurbishment of the keep Your Head (KYH) website 

and the second for 

• £38,497.99 for the Personalised Care and Support Plan (PCSP) pilot project. 

Of the PSCP money - £23,623 was allocated into salary costs on the 2023/24 budget and the remaining £14,873.99 is 

ringfenced for the additional costs of this project such as paying for lived experience participation and printing and travel 

costs. 

• The £55,000 of KYH money has not been utilised in Q1. 

• The PCSP money has not all been utilised in Q1. 

Therefore, Including the restricted monies – we end Q1 with an underspend of £21,106. Of the money outside of those 

restricted monies we end Q1 with an underspend of £4,836. This is not unusual as we are still in the planning stages of 

some of the projects that we intend to mobilise across 2023/24, and we also receive National Insurance relief from the 

government for the first four months of the year. We intend to utilise the money later in the year. 

IT has an overspend as we had to furnish two new staff members with laptops and mobile phones as well as equipment to 

assist us in our work involving people with lived experience sharing their stories. 

 


